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General Comment

As an Employer of a small group, having to report on the pharmacy benefits and prescription drug cost of
our plan raises several concerns. Firstly, as an employer I do not (nor should I be allowed to) have access
what drugs my employees are prescribed. I would assume that would be a violation of the HIPA law.
Secondly, the added cost to the business in taking the time to make the report would be wasted time and
not essential to the productivity of our business. Why not get this information from Providers that
prescribe the drugs, the drug companies and pharmacy's that make and sell the drugs, and the insurance
providers that sell the plans.


